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February 16, 2024 

 

Dear Sophomores (Class of 2026) and Families, 

 

We will administer the in school digital PSAT10 to all Sophomores on Saturday, April 13, 

2024, during two separate windows (morning and afternoon sessions). Stuyvesant will 

automatically register all Sophomores to take the exam and there is no cost to students/families 

for this PSAT10 administration.  

 

With the transition to a digital version for the PSAT10, we can only test half of the cohort per 

test window to ensure we have adequate hardware, bandwidth, and personnel for a successful 

administration. We will have two sessions on Saturday, April 13, 2024: 

 

 Morning Window:  9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

 Afternoon Window:  12:30 PM - 3:00 PM 

 

We will randomly assign students to one of the two windows, so if you plan to take the PSAT10 

through the school, then we ask that you hold the 4/13/24 date. We will not take preference 

requests, so please be prepared for either of the two windows when you are assigned. We will 

send you weekly notifications as we solidify details of your assigned test window and the 

necessary resources you will need on test day.  

 

In preparation for the digital version of the PSAT 10, we recommend that you familiarize 

yourself with what to expect and to practice this new version of the exam. We recommend you 

read the PSAT 10 Student Guide and visit the College Board site for more information about 

the PSAT 10. Stuyvesant has provided you with a PSAT prep software to support your 

preparation at PrepScholar. PrepScholar provides self-paced adaptive test prep focused on more 

than 100 skill lessons and 7,100+ practice questions with explanations. You received an email in 

the Fall to your stuy.edu account for this test prep opportunity - you can reset your password by 

clicking on Reset Your Password / Log In. We encourage you to start using the platform 

immediately to become more familiar with the digital version of the PSAT 10.  

 

Students who have any questions, please contact Ms. Fanelli at gfanelli@schools.nyc.gov or 

Room 209. Parents may reach out to Ms. Ingram at ringram3@schools.nyc.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Seung C. Yu, Ed.D 

Principal  

 

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/media/pdf/official-student-guide-psat-10.pdf
https://www.prepscholar.com/psat-test-prep/
https://www.prepscholar.com/dsat/s/forgot-passphrase?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=2&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_aZKiSaIB3Tc_38-tkfR7qAkWpSIplfBofuL1t9N8V3wKEEkEKP6xrieX811RZ70H_o5ArAZKLoOQosyYg0Z5AjsFEqA&utm_content=2&utm_source=hs_email
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